
From: Sybille Lechner [mailto:slechner@bigpond.net.au] 
Sent: Monday, 12 February 2018 10:10 AM
To: Council Mailbox
Subject: Proposed development

Re: Proposed development modification No: Mod2017/0340

Lot 1 DP 1170245

The proposed construction of a first floor addition to Manly wharf including 2 restaurants  goes against 
the wishes of the residents of Manly and its surrounds as evidenced by the very well supported rally 
when the subject previously came up. The objections are on the following grounds

* Interference with the iconic Manly wharf. 

*. Addition of yet more restaurants in Manly is certainly not necessary. There is already an 
overabundance of restaurants in the area.

*  Added stress to already impossible parking in the area.

Dr Sybille Lechner
11A/10 Hilltop Crescent
 Fairlight
2094
slechner@bigpond.net.au

Sent: 12/02/2018 10:17:17 AM
Subject: FW: Proposed development


